
School Board Meeting: March 23, 2015 
 
Subject: Policy Revisions – 600 Series 
 
Presenter: Pam Miller 
 

 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

Board action is required for first/final reading of policies.  Board approval is 
recommended. 
 

DESCRIPTION: 
We have updated two policies with changes. 
 
 

Final Reading of a Revised Policy (Board Action Required) 
The following revised policies are being presented to the School Board for first/final 
reading: 
 

 Policy # 613 – Graduation Requirements 
  MSBA Recommended Policy 

Brief Description:  The changes reflect recent legislative changes.  Included in the 
policy are our locally determined graduation requirements. 

 

 Policy # 630 – Early Entrance 
  MSBA Recommended Policy 

Brief Description:  These changes reflect a change in the deadline for parents to 
apply for early entrance for their child and updating the titles of district staff.  

 
 


